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in years - and work out what to do. As she becomes involved in the life of the island, and its inhabitants, she has to
embark upon a whole new life and discovers many things about her husband - and her own past - that will change
everything forever...
Dermatology in Emergency Care Libby Edwards 1997 This guide to diagnosing and treating skin conditions commonly
encountered by the non-specialist, incorporates colour photographs, concise descriptions, best treatment options and
patient handout pages detailing the aetiology and treatment of the skin conditions described in the text.
Essays in Phenomenology Maurice Natanson 2013-12-19 Fifteen years ago, Dorion Cairns concluded an article on phenome
nology with a cautious appraisal of its influence in America. "Thus far," he wrote, "it continues to be an exotic." The
situation today has changed: translations of the writings of Husserl, Heidegger, Marcel, Sartre, and Merleau-Ponty have
appeared, and commentaries on these and related thinkers are not uncommon. Moreover, discussion of phenomenological
problems is increasingly becoming part of the American (if not the British) philosophical scene. Phenomenology is in
danger of domestication! Signs of its accommodation include a willingness to pay tribute to HusserI's Logical
Investigations by those who find relatively little to interest them in his later work, a location of what are taken to
be common themes and underlying convergences of emphasis in Continental phenomenology and Anglo-American philosophy of
the more nearly Wittgensteinian and Austinian varieties, and a growing impatience (shared by some phenomenologists)
with expositions, explications, and interpretations of Husserl's work at the expense of original applications of
phenomenology. Most bluntly put, the attitude is: Don't talk about it; do it! It would seem that we have arrived at a
point where introductions to phenomenology are of doubt ful value, if not superfluous. The present collection of essays
is based on different assumptions and points to an alternative conception of the role of both methodology and
originality in phenomenological work
Media Violence and Children Douglas A. Gentile 2003 Presents a collection of essays on the role media violence plays in
a child's development and behavior.
Developing Intelligent Agent Systems Lin Padgham 2005-06-24 Build your own intelligent agent system... Intelligent
agent technology is a tool of modern computer science that can be used to engineer complex computer programmes that
behave rationally in dynamic and changing environments. Applications range from small programmes that intelligently
search the Web buying and selling goods via electronic commerce, to autonomous space probes. This powerful technology
is not widely used, however, as developing intelligent agent software requires high levels of training and skill. The
authors of this book have developed and tested a methodology and tools for developing intelligent agent systems. With
this methodology (Prometheus) developers can start agent-oriented designs and implementations easily from scratch
saving valuable time and resources. Developing Intelligent Agent Systems not only answers the questions “what are
agents?” and “why are they useful?” but also the crucial question: “how do I design and build intelligent agent
systems?” The book covers everything a practitioner needs to know to begin to effectively use this technology including an introduction to the notion of agents, a description of the concepts involved, and a software engineering
methodology. Read on for: a practical step-by-step introduction to designing and building intelligent agent systems. a
full life-cycle methodology for developing intelligent agent systems covering specification, analysis, design and
implementation of agents. PDT: Prometheus Design Tool – software support for the Prometheus design process. the example
of an electronic bookstore to illustrate the design process throughout the book. Electronic resources including the
Prometheus Design Tool (PDT), can be found at: http://www.cs.rmit.edu.au/agents/prometheus This book is aimed at
industrial software developers, software engineers and at advanced undergraduate students. It assumes knowledge of
basic software engineering but does not require knowledge of Artificial Intelligence or of mathematics. Familiarity
with Java will help in reading the examples in chapter 10.
Gregg College Keyboarding & Document Processing (GDP), Lessons 1-60, Student Text Scot Ober 2001-07-05 The ninth
edition of this industry leader provides a highly flexible format on CD-ROM and 3.5" disks that will work with your
current computer setup. New content reflecting changing technology and workplace needs is presented in four-color,
side-spiral bound texts. Multiple software enhancements and a flexible Web-Based Instructor Management Web site support
the program's strong content. The software, textbook, and manuals are integrated to provide students with a total
learning experience. Instructors will appreciate the flexibility of using a program that can be successfully
implemented in a variety of classroom environments.
Alice in Quantumland Robert Gilmore 1995-07-21 In this cleverly conceived book, physicist Robert Gilmore makes
accessible some complex concepts in quantum mechanics by sending Alice to Quantumland-a whole new Wonderland, smaller
than an atom, where each attraction demonstrates a different aspect of quantum theory. Alice unusual encounters,
enhanced by illustrations by Gilmore himself, make the Uncertainty Principle, wave functions, the Pauli Principle, and
other elusive concepts easier to grasp.
With God in the Crucible Peter Storey 2010-09-01 Often the church is accused of being so embedded in the culture that
effective prophecy leveled at the culture is impossible. But this book illustrates that there was a time and a place
where the church community was faithful to its mission as the body of Christ, as church leaders led, people lifted high
the cross, and they marched into the uncertainty that still prevails. Here is a time and place where the call to risky
discipleship was answered not with whimpers, whines, and excuses, but with the power of faithful Christians living out
their call. This book illustrates what it can mean to faithfully answer the call to discipleship and God's service.
Many people wonder if they would be able to stand up for their faith if it meant great personal sacrifice or the
sacrifice of people they love. They wonder what they would risk for their faith, if anything. In the United States
where cost/benefit analysis is a popular way to assess risk, many Christians wonder if they might not have to stand
alone, because too many see the risks as too costly. As suggested by the title, this book draws upon a collection of
sermons and addresses given by Peter Storey in a variety of contexts between 1966 and 1993. The original audiences
ranged from the all-white Central Methodist Church in Johannesburg, to the South African Council of Churches, to the
nation of South Africa, and to the world. All of these sermons and addresses are directly related to specific
historical events: security police confrontations, beatings, and tear-gassings in churches around the country of South
Africa; an imposed State of Emergency; the murder of 14-year-old Stompie Sepie by Winnie Mandela's thugs; and the
violent jockeying for power between Mandela's African National Congress, Chief Mangosutho Buthelizi's Inkatha Movement,
and F. W. de Klerk's regime. The book offers the full perspective of what it means to speak truth, empower people to
stand for the truth, and to pastor souls during times when living truth seems almost impossible. Key Features: 1.
Foreword by Desmond Tutu 2. 15 chapters, each including a brief description of the original context, the sermon and its
connection with the present, and a prayer 3. Epilogue by Will Willimon
Desk Encyclopedia of Plant and Fungal Virology Marc H.V. van Regenmortel 2009-10-13 This volume consists of 85 chapters
that highlight recent advances in our knowledge of the viruses that infect plants and fungi. It begins with general
topics in plant virology including movement of viruses in plants, the transmission of plant viruses by vectors, and the
development of virus-resistant transgenic plants. The second section presents an overview of the properties of a
selection of 20 well-studied plant viruses, 23 plant virus genera and a few larger groups of plant viruses. The third
section, which is abundantly illustrated, highlights the most economically important virus diseases of cereals,
legumes, vegetable crops, fruit trees and ornamentals. The last section describes the major groups of viruses that
infect fungi. The most comprehensive single-volume source providing an overview of virology issues related to plant and
fungi Bridges the gap between basic undergraduate texts and specialized reviews Concise and general overviews of
important topics within the field will help in preparation of lectures, writing reports, or drafting grant applications
Wyoming Strong Diana Palmer 2014-10-28 New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling author DIANA PALMER returns with a
fiery new couple! Wolf Patterson and Sara Brandon are archenemies from ages ago, but mischievous fate has brought the
tall rancher with the pale blue eyes together with the dark-haired beauty—on nearby Wyoming and Texas ranches. At
first, sparks fly, but despite Wolf's misguided notions about the spirited Sara and her indignance over the assorted
injustices he has thrown her way, a truce—of sorts—forms. Suddenly Sara notices Wolf's face, while not conventionally
handsome, draws her like no other man has ever attracted her. And Wolf sees into the vulnerable soul that Sara hides
from the rest of the world. They are two passionate people with a talent for falling out. Will love be the spark they
need to create what they both want the most…a family?
Webs of Influence Nathalie Nahai 2012-12-14 As legions of businesses scramble to set up virtual-shop, we face an
unprecedented level of competition to win over and keep new customers online. At the forefront of this battleground is
your ability to connect with your customers, nurture your relationships and understand the psychology behind what makes
them click. In this book The Web Psychologist, Nathalie Nahai, expertly draws from the worlds of psychology,
neuroscience and behavioural economics to bring you the latest developments, cutting edge techniques and fascinating
insights that will lead to online success. Webs of Influence delivers the tools you need to develop a compelling,
influential and profitable online strategy which will catapult your business to the next level – with dazzling results.
MICROECONOMICS, 4TH EDITION David Besanko 2011-08-01 Market_Desc: Business Professionals, Professors, and Students
Special Features: · Makes the material accessible while helping readers build their problem-solving skills· Includes
numerous new practice problems and exercises that arm them with a deeper understanding· Presents economic theories
while boosting overall math skills through Learning by Doing exercises· Incorporates graphs throughout the mathematical
discussions to reinforce the material· Offers a balanced approach to rigorous economics About The Book: Business
professionals that struggle to understand key concepts in economics and how they are applied in the field rely on
Microeconomics. The fourth edition makes the material accessible while helping them build their problem-solving skills.
It includes numerous new practice problems and exercises that arm them with a deeper understanding. Learning by Doing
exercises explore the theories while boosting overall math skills. Graphs are included throughout the mathematical
discussions to reinforce the material. In addition, the balanced approach of rigorous economics gives business
professionals a more practical resource.
Writing the Natural Way Gabriele L. Rico 1983 Shows all writers how effective writing can beas natural as telling a
story to a friend, and as easy as daydreaming.
Readings in Zoosemiotics Timo Maran 2012-01-01 The book is the first annotated reader to focus specifically on the
discipline of zoosemiotics. Zoosemiotics can be defined today as the study of signification, communication and
representation within and across animal species. The name for the field was proposed in 1963 by the American
semiotician Thomas A. Sebeok. He also established the framework for the paradigm by finding and tightening connections
to predecessors, describing terminology, developing methodology and setting directions for possible future studies. The
volume includes a wide selection of original texts accompanied by editorial introductions. An extensive opening
introduction discusses the place of zoosemiotics among other sciences as well as its inner dimensions; the
understanding of the concept of communication in zoosemiotics, the heritage of biologist Jakob v. Uexküll; contemporary
developments in zoosemiotics and other issues. Chapter introductions discuss the background of the authors and selected
texts, as well as other relevant texts. The selected texts cover a wide range of topics, such as semiotic constitution
of nature, cognitive capabilities of animals, typology of animal expression and many other issues. The roots of
zoosemiotics can be traced back to the works of David Hume and John Locke. Great emphasis is placed on the heritage of
Thomas A. Sebeok, and a total of four of his essays are included. The Reader also includes influential studies in
animal communication (honey bee dance language, vervet monkey alarm calls) as well as theory elaborations by Gregory
Bateson and others. The reader concludes with a section dedicated to contemporary research. Readings in Zoosemiotics is
intended as a primary source of information about zoosemiotics, and also provides additional readings for students of
cognitive ethology and animal communication studies.
Autumn in Scotland Karen Ranney 2009-10-13 Abandoned by a rogue Betrothed to an earl she had never met, Charlotte
Haversham arrived at Balfurin, hoping to find love at the legendary Scottish castle. Instead she found decaying towers
and no husband among the ruins. So Charlotte worked a miracle, transforming the rotting fortress into a prestigious
girls' school. And now, five years later, her life is filled with purpose—until . . . Seduced by a stranger A man
storms Charlotte's castle—and he is not the reprehensible Earl of Marne, the one who stole her dowry and dignity, but
rather the absent lord's handsome, worldly cousin Dixon MacKinnon. Mesmerized by the fiery Charlotte, Dixon is
reluctant to correct her mistake. And though she's determined not to play the fool again, Charlotte finds herself
strangely thrilled by the scoundrel's amorous attentions. But a dangerous intrigue has drawn Dixon to Balfurin. And if
his ruse is prematurely revealed, a passionate, blossoming love affair could crumble into ruin.
Every Time a Bell Rings Barbara Ankrum 2019-11-18 Once upon a time, he was everything to her, except for one thing: her
future Christmas sparkles from every bough and window at the cozy Four Winds Ski Resort, where single mother Eden
Kendall and her eight-year-old son are spending the holiday. A surprise marriage proposal from her boss’s son wasn’t on
her Christmas list, but it’s the perfect excuse to get away and weigh her options. She never imagined her son’s ski
instructor/Santa impersonator would be the gorgeous, charismatic dreamer she left behind years ago, the one who still
owns a piece of her heart. Cole Hagan has never stopped loving Eden and he’s spent the last eight years proving her
wrong on every count about his potential. While he fights to save the resort that he helped to build by organizing a
holiday concert, he decides it’s about time that Eden puts aside her list-making pragmatism so that she and her

Why You Act the Way You Do Tim LaHaye 2012-02-13 Readers discover how temperament affects their work, emotions,
spiritual life, and relationships and learn how to make improvements.
Victorious Eschatology Dr. Harold R. Eberle 2020-10-01 A biblically-based, optimistic view of the future. Along with a
historical perspective, this book offers a clear understanding of Matthew 24, the Book of Revelation, and other key
passages about the events to precede the return of Jesus Christ. Satan is not going to take over this world. Jesus
Christ is Lord and He will reign until every enemy is put under His feet!
Protecting His Witch Zoe Forward 2014-10-27 The last thing he wanted was to fall for a witch... Veterinarian Kat Ramsey
hasn’t a clue that she’s a witch. Sure, she can read minds, and there’s the whole “dimension-hopping” issue that she
can’t quite control, but Kat is determined to keep things normal. That is, until she accidentally hops into the
Otherworld and runs into Matthew Ryan?the seriously hot one-night stand from years ago who shoved her out of his dorm.
Naked. And there’s the tiny matter of the curse she gave him. May you never find satisfaction with another woman.
Billionaire and former druid Matthew Ryan hasn’t forgotten the curse, or the witch who gave it to him. Kat’s unexpected
return means the curse will finally be broken. Unfortunately, his libido has other ideas?like how to get her back into
his bed one last time. But far more worrying is his suspicion that Kat is the seventh Pleiades witch. Because while
he’s turned his back on his druidic ways, he’s still bound to protect the woman who made his life hell. Each book in
the Keepers of the Veil series is STANDALONE: * Protecting His Witch * His Witch to Keep * Playing the Witch’s Game
The Essence of Compilers Robin Hunter 1998 The compiler tools covered within this text are Lex and YACC, whose uses are
shown both through examples concerned with compiler construction and examples concerned with other syntax-directed
tools, such as simple measurement tools to evaluate source-code metrics.
Directors Tell the Story Bethany Rooney 2016-04-14 Move over, movies: the freshest storytelling today is on television,
where the multi-episodic format is used for rich character development and innovative story arcs. Directors Tell the
Story, Second Edition offers rare insight and advice straight from two A-list television directors whose credits
include NCIS, NCIS New Orleans, Nashville, Criminal Minds and many more. Here, in one volume, learn everything you need
to know to become an excellent director, not merely a good one. Covering everything through prep, shoot, and post, the
authors offer practical instruction on how to craft a creative vision, translate a script into a visual story,
establish and maintain the look and feel of a television show or film, lead the cast and crew, keep a complex operation
running on time and on budget, and effectively oversee editing and post-production. Directors Tell the Story provides
behind-the-scenes access to the secrets of successful directors, as well as exercises that use original scripted
material. This newly updated edition features: All-new "From the Experts" sections with insider info known only to
working professionals Profiles of top film and TV luminaries with advice and tips Additional „How I Got My First Job"
stories from directors currently in the trenches Useful instruction to help you put directing techniques into practice
A companion website featuring directing tutorials and video interviews with the authors Bethany Rooney has directed
over two hundred episodes of prime-time network shows, including NCIS, The Originals, Nashville, NCIS New Orleans, and
Criminal Minds. She teaches the Warner Brothers Directing Workshop and serves on numerous committees at the Directors
Guild of America. Mary Lou Belli is a two-time Emmy Award winning producer, writer, and director as well as the author
of two books. She directed NCIS New Orleans, Monk, Hart of Dixie, The Game, Girlfriends, and The Wizards of Waverly
Place. She teaches directing at USC’s School of Cinematic Arts.
For Better or For Worse? Collaborative Couples in the Sciences Annette Lykknes 2012-06-05 In this volume, a
distinguished set of international scholars examine the nature of collaboration between life partners in the sciences,
with particular attention to the ways in which personal and professional dynamics can foster or inhibit scientific
practice. Breaking from traditional gender analyses which focus on divisions of labor and the assignment of credit, the
studies scrutinize collaboration as a variable process between partners living in the nineteenth and twentieth
centuries who were married and divorced, heterosexual and homosexual, aristocratic and working-class and politically
right and left. The contributors analyze cases shaped by their particular geographical locations, ranging from retreat
settings like the English countryside and Woods Hole, Massachusetts, to university laboratories and urban centers in
Berlin, Stockholm, Geneva and London. The volume demonstrates how the terms and meanings of collaboration, variably
shaped by disciplinary imperatives, cultural mores, and the agency of the collaborators themselves, illuminate critical
intellectual and institutional developments in the modern sciences.
When Worlds Collide in Manufacturing Operations Charlie Gifford 2011 Book 2.0 is the second collection of public
methodology white papers from the ISA-95/MESA Best Practices Working Group. The methodology white papers focus on
applying the ISA-95 standards to accelerate the adoption of Manufacturing Operations Management (MOM) systems and the
Manufacturing 2.0 Architecture (Mfg 2.0) approach. There is a focus on how to build a Manufacturing Transformation
Strategy where manufacturers discover that using MOM systems combined with continuous improvement methods dramatically
accelerate transformation and time-to-benefit. The business benefits from optimizing operations are realized by
structuring plant workflows in ISA-95 models as a common definition foundation for Mfg 2.0 architecture. This enforces
effective data structure, definition, integrity and governance across manufacturing applications. Book 2.0 explains how
to implement ISA-95 workflow applications in Mfg 2.0 to execute operations tasks through the MOM and physical process
levels while coordinating them to streamline plant operations and align those operations with ever-changing supply
chain processes.
Estimator's Electrical Man-Hour Manual John S. Page 1999-05-24 This manual's latest edition continues to be the best
source available for making accurate, reliable man-hour estimates for electrical installation. This new edition is
revised and expanded to include installation of electrical instrumentation, which is used in monitoring various process
systems.
A Writer's Guide to Characterization Victoria Lynn Schmidt 2012-08-27 Develop compelling character arcs using the power
of myth! In the best novels, characters undergo dramatic changes that keep readers turning pages. A Writer's Guide to
Characterization shows you how to develop such meaningful character arcs in your own work--stories of transformation
that will resonate with readers long after the story ends. In this comprehensive guide, author Victoria Lynn Schmidt
examines cross-cultural archetypes to illustrate how they can make your work more powerful and compelling. Plus, you'll
learn how to draw from Jungian psychology to add complexity and believability to your characters. Schmidt also
provides: 40 lessons on character development (with examples from well-known films and novels) that you can apply to
your own work Questionnaires and exercises to help you select male and female archetypes and adapt them to your story
15 classic animal archetypes (including the coyote, snake, tiger, and butterfly) you can use to build convincing
character profiles With A Writer's Guide to Characterization, you'll have the information you need to infuse the
development of your characters with drama and authenticity.
The Modern Library Writer's Workshop Stephen Koch 2009-05-14 “Make [your] characters want something right away—even if
it’s only a glass of water. Characters paralyzed by the meaninglessness of modern life still have to drink water from
time to time.” —Kurt Vonnegut “‘The cat sat on the mat’ is not the beginning of a story, but ‘the cat sat on the dog’s
mat’ is.” —John Le Carré Nothing is more inspiring for a beginning writer than listening to masters of the craft talk
about the writing life. But if you can’t get Vladimir Nabokov, Virginia Woolf, and Gabriel García Márquez together at
the Algonquin, The Modern Library Writer’s Workshop gives you the next best thing. Stephen Koch, former chair of
Columbia University’s graduate creative writing program, presents a unique guide to the craft of fiction. Along with
his own lucid observations and commonsense techniques, he weaves together wisdom, advice, and inspiring commentary from
some of our greatest writers. Taking you from the moment of inspiration (keep a notebook with you at all times), to
writing a first draft (do it quickly! you can always revise later), to figuring out a plot (plot always serves the
story, not vice versa), Koch is a benevolent mentor, glad to dispense sound advice when you need it most. The Modern
Library Writer’s Workshop belongs on every writer’s shelf, to be picked up and pored over for those moments when the
muse needs a little help finding her way.
Century 21 Computer Keyboarding Jack P. Hoggatt 2001-02 Century 21 Keyboarding will give you what your looking for in a
one semester course on new key learning, document formatting and word processing. This text is a combination of 50
lessons of key learning/ technique mastery and 25 lessons on word processing/document formatting.
Man in Love Laurelin Paige 2020-11-24 Scott Sebastian is a liar. Fitting, since I'm a liar too. Yet there's no place
for me in his glittering world of half-truths. With all our secrets in the open, I should stop trying. What I've
learned should send me running far away. I can't keep pining for a man in love if I'm not the woman he's in love with.
But it's not that easy to escape the Sebastians. I already knew they owned this city. Now I'll find out if they also
own their son.
A Dominant Fallen Lena Black 2014-10-31 Gabrielle Hyde and Damian Hunt were ready to create a life together. But, as
determined as they were to build a future, the demons they fought to overcome were just as determined to destroy it.As
Hunt struggled to find the strength to trust Elle with his past, it abruptly collided with the present, forcing Elle to
make the decision to walk away from the love of her life and, possibly, her only chance at true happiness.As the two
attempt to find their footing, a dark secret larger than either Damian or Elle could have imagined lurks in the
shadows, waiting to make itself known...Will their love survive? Will Elle's desire to protect Damian from their
shattered pasts tear them apart, or will it make them stronger? Will Damian find his way back to his heart, or will he
remain...A Dominant Fallen
Research Elaine R. Monsen 2007-09 Evidence-based practice depends on well-designed, well-executed research. Now in its
second edition, this highly respected guide to dietetics research has been written and edited by the foremost experts
in the field. As a guide, this book is invaluable to new and experienced researchers alike. As a reference, Research:
Successful Approaches provides practical observations that will make research accessible to all readers.
Aghora Robert E. Svoboda 1993
Flight Mechanics Modeling and Analysis Jitendra R. Raol 2008-08-20 The design, development, analysis, and evaluation of
new aircraft technologies such as fly by wire, unmanned aerial vehicles, and micro air vehicles, necessitate a better
understanding of flight mechanics on the part of the aircraft-systems analyst. A text that provides unified coverage of
aircraft flight mechanics and systems concept will go a lon
Learning Informatica PowerCenter 9.x Rahul Malewar 2014-12-30 If you wish to deploy Informatica in enterprise
environments and make a career in data warehousing, then this book is for you. Whether you are a developer who's new to
Informatica or an experienced professional, you will learn all the features of Informatica. Basic knowledge of
programming and data warehouse concepts is essential.
Flash Burnout L. K. Madigan 2009-10-19 Winner of the 2010 William C. Morris Award! Fifteen-year-old Blake has a
girlfriend and a friend who’s a girl. One of them loves him; the other one needs him. When he snapped a picture of a
street person for his photography homework, Blake never dreamed that the woman in the photo was his friend Marissa’s
long-lost meth addicted mom. Blake’s participation in the ensuing drama opens up a world of trouble, both for him and
for Marissa. He spends the next few months trying to reconcile the conflicting roles of Boyfriend and Friend. His
experiences range from the comic (surviving his dad’s birth control talk) to the tragic (a harrowing after-hours visit
to the morgue). In a tangle of life and death, love and loyalty, Blake will emerge with a more sharply defined snapshot
of himself.
Blood Memory Margaret Coel 2008-09-02 Targeted for assassination after doing a story on an attempt by the Arapaho and
Cheyenne tribes to file a claim on their ancestral lands, Denver reporter Catherine McLeod uncovers a conspiracy
involving her ex-husband's wealthy family and state politicians.
The Painter's Methods and Materials Arthur Pillans Laurie 2020-07-14 “The Painter's Method and Materials” is a
comprehensive guide to all things painting, dealing with everything from how to use use pigments in tempera to watercolour, mural painting, the theories of light and colour, and much more. This timeless volume will prove to be an
invaluable resource for painters both new and old, and it would make for a marvellous addition to collections of allied
literature. Contents include: “The Mediums Used in Painting”, “The Written Evidence on Early Painting Methods in Oil”,
“Wood Panels and Canvas”, “The Pigments Used in Painting (contd.)”, “The Behaviour of White Light”, “Colour and the
Prism”, “Linseed Oil, Walnut Oil, and Poppy Oil”, “How to Paint Oil Pictures”, etc. Many vintage books such as this are
increasingly scarce and expensive. We are republishing this volume now in an affordable, modern, high-quality edition
complete with a specially-commissioned new the original text and artwork.
No Man's Island Susan Sallis 2011-07-31 A magical and emotionally powerful novel from the Sunday Times bestselling
author Susan Sallis, perfect for fans of Maeve Binchy, Fiona Valpy and Rosamunde Pilcher. READERS ARE LOVING NO MAN'S
ISLAND, THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER! "This is my first Susan Sallis book and it certainly won't be my last." - 5 STARS
"Couldn't put it down." - 5 STARS "I loved the way the story had a twist at the end. Great book." - 5 STARS
********************* ON A WILD AND WINDSWEPT ISLAND, THE SECRETS OF THE PAST UNRAVEL... When she hears the news of the
death of her ex-husband, Binnie feels like her tranquil life in the West Country is over. To her surprise, she
discovers that he has left her the island in the beautiful archipelago off the coast of Cornwall and the dilapidated
house where he spent his childhood, and Binnie has to take her family to the island - revisiting it for the first time
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skeptical son can experience the true magic of Christmas. Can a not-so-perfect angel help this unlikely pair get a
second chance at happily ever after?
Your Hands Can Heal You Master Stephen Co 2007-11-01 What if one of the most effective tools you have to restore your
health is not surgery or medications, but your own hands? Incredibly, your hands can heal you -- with the "energy
medicine" of Pranic Healing. A powerful system that is rapidly increasing in popularity, Pranic Healing works with your
own natural, vital energy -- which is also called prana -- to accelerate your body's innate self-healing ability.
Amazingly easy to learn and apply, Pranic Healing uses a series of powerful but simple methods to generate energy,
including non-touch hand movements; energetic hygiene, the practice of keeping your personal energy tank clean and
full; breathing; and brief meditations. Using these unique techniques, you can identify, clear, and purify unhealthy,
imbalanced energy and replace it with fresh energy that helps your body heal itself from a wide range of physical,
psychological, and emotional symptoms and disorders. A self-healing guide for 24 ailments, including physical and
sports injuries, chronic arthritis, irritable bowel syndrome, insomnia, hypertension, headaches, backaches, congestion
and colds, menstrual cramps, even depression and stress-related disorders, is included. With step-by-step instructions,
line drawings, and numerous real-life medical stories, Your Hands Can Heal You demonstrates and explains a
revolutionary program that anyone can use to harness the energy of body, mind, and breath to produce health and
facilitate repair. Personally trained by Grand Master Choa Kok Sui, who developed Pranic Healing, the authors, Master
Co and Dr. Robins, provide the same detailed guidance in Your Hands Can Heal You as in the popular Pranic Healing
workshops. Additionally, they present, for the first time in any book, the Grandmaster's special modifications to the
breathing practices that can dramatically increase your power and energy and rejuvenate and balance your physical,
emotional, mental, and spiritual body. This exciting new mind-body heath reference proves that you can heal yourself -with your own two hands.
Crazy Over You Wendy Sparrow 2015-07-28 She's on the sheriff's most wanted list. Waking up with a naked woman holding a
knife at his throat is just about the last thing Sheriff Travis Flynn expected. And the brother she's looking for? A
murderer. And dead. Probably. But the real shock comes when she insists she's not a Lycan. LeAnn Wilcox isn't looking
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for love...especially not from some wolf in sheriff's clothing. She operates on the other side of the law. Once she
finds her brother-alive-she'll get out of the pack's territory and go back to her regular, normal, non-furry life of
changing jobs and her name whenever her past closes in. The cool, logical Sheriff has finally met his match, but
LeAnn's life is at stake if she won't claim her place in the pack, especially once his control over the pack is
challenged and her brother's fate is questioned.
Unworthy Anneli Rufus 2014-05-15 “Self-loathing is a dark land studded with booby traps. Fumbling through its dark
underbrush, we cannot see what our trouble actually is: that we are mistaken about ourselves. That we were told lies
long ago that we, in love and loyalty and fear, believed. Will we believe ourselves to death?” —from Unworthy As
someone who has struggled with low self-esteem her entire life, Anneli Rufus knows only too well how the world looks
through the eyes of those who are not comfortable in their own skin. In Unworthy, Rufus boldly explores how a lack of
faith in ourselves can turn us into our own worst enemies. Drawing on extensive research, enlightening interviews, and
her own poignant experiences, Rufus considers the question: What personal, societal, biological, and historical factors
coalesced to spark this secret epidemic, and what can be done to put a stop to it? She reveals the underlying sources
of low self-esteem and leads us through strategies for positive change.
EnCase Computer Forensics -- The Official EnCE Steve Bunting 2012-09-14 The official, Guidance Software-approved book
on the newest EnCE exam! The EnCE exam tests that computer forensic analysts and examiners have thoroughly mastered
computer investigation methodologies, as well as the use of Guidance Software's EnCase Forensic 7. The only official
Guidance-endorsed study guide on the topic, this book prepares you for the exam with extensive coverage of all exam
topics, real-world scenarios, hands-on exercises, up-to-date legal information, and sample evidence files, flashcards,
and more. Guides readers through preparation for the newest EnCase Certified Examiner (EnCE) exam Prepares candidates
for both Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the exam, as well as for practical use of the certification Covers identifying and
searching hardware and files systems, handling evidence on the scene, and acquiring digital evidence using EnCase
Forensic 7 Includes hands-on exercises, practice questions, and up-to-date legal information Sample evidence files,
Sybex Test Engine, electronic flashcards, and more If you're preparing for the new EnCE exam, this is the study guide
you need.
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